CONGRATULATIONS !!!

Mechanical Engineering Department, SPCE is pleased to share that Prof.
Parag K. Muley has successfully completed his Ph.D. program. He was
sponsored by Sardar Patel College of Engineering to pursue his Ph. D
(under QIP) at, Indian Institute of Technology Bombay.

His doctoral research, titled "Investigation on Cryocooler Based Helium
Recondensing Cryostat” was carried out under the expert guidance of Prof.
M. D. Atrey and Prof. S. L. Bapat, Mechanical Engineering Department, IIT
Bombay.

Mechanical Engineering Department, SPCE congratulates Prof. Parag K.
Muley for his academic achievement and wish him success in his endeavors
for the academic benefit of our students.




